
 

 

  ATTACHMENT NO. X-D 

 

 

ATTACHMENT NO. X-C:  Beverage Contract 

 

Potential motion: Approve to go out to bid on beverage contract 

 

Recommended action: Approve the motion 

 

 

 

North Boone CUSD 200 has been in a contract with Great Lakes Coca-Cola Distribution since 

October 1, 2015.  This is a 5-year contract that will expire in October of 2021.  The beverage 

contract covers all of the schools and provides vending machines in the staff workrooms and in 

the HS cafeteria.  Each school is set up differently on how they receive the beverage and the 

commission received which can range between 5% to 25% depending on the beverage. 

 

It is recommended to begin to collect bids on a new beverage contract. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


